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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I hope you are well.   

 

Can you believe we are headed into our final half term?  So many of you will 
probably be pinching yourself, and if like me, your child is moving on from Y6 to 
secondary school, I am sure you are filled with a mix of excitement, fear,            
sadness, pride and disbelief...  the list could go on and on.    So, let’s all really 
enjoy the next half term – regardless of what year group, what age and                
whatever the weather.  It will be fun and amazing (but over in a flash).  

 

This week I had the absolute pleasure of teaching the Y2 class for a reading 
session.  I was blown away with their questions and answers.  They really are an 
amazing group of children (as are all the year groups of course), but it was so 
lovely for me to be back in the classroom with them.   

 

A big thank you to Mr Rintoul who came into our assembly this week as part of 
our ‘aspirations’ assemblies.  He was amazing – giving the children (and adults) 
an insight into what life is like as a GP.  He was incredible – despite being well 
out of his comfort zone and the children asked some amazing, thoughtful           
questions.  So, a massive thank you – and of course to all the parents who have 
volunteered – I will be in touch.  In fact, I did have a little chuckle, as several 
children came up to me with requests…” Mr. Walsh, please can you get an                   
architect in next”… “Mr Walsh – do you know anyone in the Police – I fancy                
being a Police officer”.     So, I shall do my best to fill those requests next.  

 

I hope you all have an amazing half term, relax and have fun and we look                
forward to seeing you after the half term break.  

 

 

 

     Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  

 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Our word of the week is – gigantic 

 

Definition   — like a giant; huge  

 

We climbed a gigantic mountain.  

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Jake, Beau, Ava 

Y2: Alissia, Ivy, Callum 

Y3: All of Year 3 

Y4: Hugo, Henry, Joseph 

Y5: Finley, Miles, Emily 

Y6: Ricardo, Evelyn, Ruben 

Word 

of  

the week 

Newsletter

  

 Monday 26th  —Friday 30th May —Half 

term 

 Thursday 5th—Friday  6th June—Y 4 Bude 

Camp  

 Monday 9th June—Book look  

 Monday 9th June—School group photos 

 Wednesday 25th June—Sports Day 

 Thursday 26th June  - Y3 Sleepover 

 Monday 21st—Wednesday 23rd July—inset 

days 

 Thursday 24th July—start of summer             

holidays 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 

Newsletter
French word 

of  

the week 

‘bleu’  

Means ‘blue’ in                 

French

Lanner Lions 

Y1: Theo, Dania 

Y2: Nate, Oakley 

Y3: Leo, Ziva 

Y4: Henry, Tilly 

Y5: Olivia, Yavi 

Y6: Morgan, Alexa 
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